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Policy II 
Transition for the Students’ Representative Council (SRC) 

 
 

1. As the governing body of the MSVUSU it is important as an organization to 
provide SRC members with professional development and background 
information about the MSVUSU 

 
2. Following the General Elections newly elected councilors and executive 

shall be required to attend at least one meeting of the SRC prior to taking 
office.  

 
3. Following their election, the incoming and outgoing SRC councilors shall be 

required to hold at least one (1) transitioning meeting. This meeting shall 
cover but is not limited to;  

 
3.1. Work done over the year and any ongoing work that needs to be 

completed  
3.2. Discussion relationship that have been built over the course of holding 

the position 
3.3. Any committee assignments  

 
4. A Fall training session shall be held with the entire SRC following the Fall By-

Election.  
 
4.1. This session shall be mandatory and planned by the Speaker with 

assistance from the President and the Recording Secretary. The training 
session shall include: 
 
4.1.1. Education on Roberts Rules of Order; 
4.1.2. Education on the MSVUSU Constitution, By-Laws and Policies 
4.1.3. Education on MSVUSU services, businesses and history; 
4.1.4. Committee membership is to be discussed and councilors 

appointed to appropriate committees; 
4.1.5. Councilors will be provided with an overview of the MSVUSU 

organizational structure; 
4.1.6. Developing teamwork; 
4.1.7. The importance of confidentiality will be discussed and 

councilors will be asked to sign the confidentiality agreement 
4.1.8. An anti-oppression training workshop will be facilitated during 

training; 
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4.1.9. Development of other relevant skills will also be considered at the 
discretion of the Speaker, President, and Recording Secretary 
    

 
 


